November 14, 2017

To: Petersburg Borough Assembly

Please consider me for the position as the Petersburg Borough'’s representative to the SEAPA Board.

Sincerely,

R.E. Lynn

Robert Lynn
P. O. Box 231
Petersburg, Alaska 99833

To the Honorable Mayor and Assembly Members of the Petersburg Borough

Having indicated my interest in serving as the Borough representative to the SEAPA board for 2018. I
am providing some pertinent background. As a former hydrologist, I have done numerous hydro-logic
studies and evalnations related to dam construction and maintenance. In addition, I have participated
as part of a team to evaluate two major proposed hydroelectric projects, including the associated
transmission lines for the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.. Ihave a strong interest in seeing
that our electric rates stay low. I also want to see our power infrastructure maintained in top condition
with the least disruption of power as possible.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bob Lynn



